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K-2 Easter Hat Parade Invitation

Dear Parents and Carers,

An invitation is extended to our school community to join us for the K-2 Easter Hat Parade on
Friday 11 April 2025. The parade will be held in the K-2 playground beginning at 2.20 pm.

Gate 1 (Kenrick St) and Gate 10 (Jenner Parade near Year 1 demountable) will be open at 2.00pm
ready for a 2.20pm start.
Please note, gates will not be open before this time.

Seating is limited, so if you would like to bring your own chair, you are most welcome to do so.
When finding a place to stand or sit, please be mindful of the cone-marked path allowing our students to
make their way to and from the parade area.

In the event of wet weather, we will proceed with the parade in the hall for students only so they have

the opportunity to showcase their creations. A message will be sent through via the portal to inform you
of this.

We are all very excited and looking forward to sharing this special event with you once more!

Kells Van Praet Trudy Pettit
Easter Hat Parade Coordinator K-2 Assistant Principal



